
DISCOVERING 
STORIES

To register email us at info@theground.org.uk 
or contact Kieran at AFRIL.

PARENTS' FORUM

A series of online creative workshops and 1 to 1
interviews to produce a book to give out to all

AFRIL families at the end of the academic year. 

The book will contain the stories of our cultures,
our traditions and the experiences of our lives in

the UK. 

In each workshop we will do different arts & crafts
activities. We will have fun, learn new skills whilst
reflecting on our cultures and how important they

are for us and our children.

 Wednesday 11.00 AM - 12.30 PM
21 October | 4 November | 25 November | 9 December  

13 January | 3 February | 24 February  | 3 March | 17 March

The online link will be sent after you register. 

http://theground.org.uk/

